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Appendix A

From: Callie Funkhouser 
To: *Review, Environmental (DNR) 
Subject: Upper Lightening Lake EAW 
Date: Thursday, July 24, 2014 9:36:47 AM 

I favor this project.  I favor this project as it is good for water quality, improves the specific water
 quality in that watershed and is excellent habitat as well as providing flood retention.  I urge your
 approval of this entire project. 

I am certain I speak for many, many Ducks Unlimited members and other hunters and fishermen in
 the area in voicing this support. 

Sincerely, VAN R. ELLIG 

Callie Funkhouser, Paralegal ON BEHALF OF VAN R. ELLIG 
Nycklemoe & Ellig, P.A. – Fergus Falls City Attorney 
106 East Washington Avenue 
Fergus Falls, MN  56537 
Email – cjfnyk@prtel.com 
Office – 218-736-5673 
Direct – 218-998-3368 
Fax – 218-736-5466 
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Appendix A

From: Mark Pederson 
To: *Review, Environmental (DNR) 
Subject: Upper Lightning Lake EAW 
Date: Friday, July 25, 2014 1:09:55 PM 

I have reviewed the materials, including the EAW, related to the proposed work on Upper
 Lightning Lake and strongly support the MDNR Section of Wildlife proposal to install a pump
 and lift station at the outlet of Upper Lightning Lake to manage water levels on Upper
 Lightning Lake, and improve wetland wildlife habitat and water quality.  I had the opportunity
 to hunt Upper Lightning on two occasions this past fall.  The lake appears to have outstanding
 potential to attract and retain migratory waterfowl.  However, it also appears the lake has
 been severely degraded over the years with high water and carp infestation.  On both
 occasions, I noticed carp jumping in my decoys!  The water was very turbid and the lake was
 devoid of vegetation.  Please include me as a strong supporter of wildlife lake management
 designation and water level management practices.  I look forward to the day when Upper
 Lightning has "gin clear" water again, abundant vegetation, and regular waterfowl use. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Pederson 
8963 Boiling Springs Lane 
Shakopee, MN 55379 
952-403-6247 
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From: Chris M 
To: *Review, Environmental (DNR) 
Subject: Fwd: Upper Lightning Lake EAW 
Date: Thursday, July 31, 2014 9:37:13 AM 

My apologies, I forgot to include my address. 

Chris Melberg 
2267 29th Ave SW 
Pine River, MN 56474 

---------- Forwarded message ---------­
From: Chris M <chrismelberg6.6@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Jul 31, 2014 at 9:16 AM 
Subject: Upper Lightning Lake EAW 
To: Environmentalrev.dnr@state.mn.us 

Hello,

 I've read the proposal, and must say I'm glad to here it. I think you folks are on the right path,
 and our group fully supports your efforts. 

While on this subject, I would like to point out another area that is also troubled by major
 sediment runoff and being choked out of hybrid narrow leaf cattails. That area would be the
 down stream section of Lightning lake. Specifically the area between Hwy 55 and the next
 road to the North, I believe they refer to it as T-118. The sediment is so bad it's pure
 quicksand/muck that a dog can't even cross. 

Anyways, thank you again for your diligence in habitat restoration. 

Chris Melberg 
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